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2014 Taps 

The New Blue is excited to welcome five new 

babies this fall: Caitlin Dermody of Scranton, PA, 

Alto I, Sarah Householder of Park Ridge, IL, 

Soprano II, Anna Lifland of Wayland, MA, 

Soprano II, Sammi Stroman of Bethesda, MD,

Soprano I, and Cara Washington of 

Lawrenceville, NJ, Alto I. 

This year’s tap class at Tap Retreat in 

Philadelphia, PA; from left to right: Sarah, 

Caitlin, Cara, Anna, and Sammi 

Featured New Blue Alumna: 

The New Blue is delighted to congratulate 

Sherry Agar (’82), who was honored in 

September with the Yale Medal, the 

Association of Yale Alumni’s highest honor. 

Sherry was recognized for her service as 

president of the Yale Alumni Chorus 

Foundation and her enthusiastic support for 

Yale’s music programs. She will be honored 

at the annual AYA Assembly in November. 

Congratulations Sherry! 

Joyride Digital Release 

We're in the cloud! On the anniversary 

of Joyride's debut, we're pleased to 

announce that The New Blue's tenth studio 

album, including nine never-before-recorded 

arrangements, is now available online via

iTunes and CDBaby so that you take Bloi 

with you wherever you roam! 

 
The New Blue celebrating on Tap Night 

45
th

Anniversary Alumnae Weekend

Preparations for the 45
th

 Anniversary 

Weekend are well underway. We are 

delighted to have a wonderful group of 

alumnae serving on our reunion committee: 

Darcy Walker (’71), Sara Levine (’97), 

Lauren Curtis (’05), Whitney Hill (’06), 

Monica Qiu (’08), Stephanie Rivkin (’13) 

and Katherine Paulsen (’14). Our committee 

will be working closely with current 

members of the group and with the wider 

alumnae community to put together an 

exciting and inclusive reunion weekend that 

we hope as many alumnae as possible will 

attend. Alumnae will be hearing from the 

reunion committee soon as we work to 

incorporate your feedback into our 

preparations. 

Important Dates: 2014-2015

Family Weekend Concert | October 10
th

 

Alumnae Weekend | April 10
th

—12
th

 

45
th

 Annual Jam | April 11
th 
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